
Oxford Area High School 
 
 
 

 

the College & Career Fair is Back! 
You are cordially invited to participate in the OAHS College & Career Fair on 

Thursday, November 10, 2022, from approximately 7:30am -12:30pm. This is a 
great opportunity for our students to learn about a variety of jobs, careers, and 

the education they may need to help them plan for their future.  It is also a 
great way to connect our students with local community members.   

 

 
  

If you or someone at your company would be interested 
and willing to participate in person, please fill out some 

information on the QR code or the link below.  We will be 
in touch to confirm.  Thank you in advance for 

considering this great opportunity!   OAHS interest form- 
https://forms.gle/ELcNREupyik656qf8 

 If you have any questions, please contact the Guidance 
Office at 610-932-6646. Thank you. 

 

https://forms.gle/ELcNREupyik656qf8

